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LS
@March Madness is Over — an Awesome April will be coming soon.

The Golden Hill PTO and Golden Hill school sponsored a blood drive. GREAT SUCCESS!!

Many families, staff, and community members stopped by and donated blood. Their gift truly is the gift of life.
Thank you to all who donated!!

And thank you to the Kraft Blood Donor center:
https://www.dana-farber.org/how-you-can-help/get-involved/donate-blood-and-platelets/blood-drive-

calendar/

Title | Family Night — “Bingo for Books,” LIVE!
Great Evening, Great Event!

It was a great night. There were over
120 people, and we were able to
have the event as “in-person.”

A thank you to all our families for
joining us, and to our Title | team —
Miss. Vinci, Mrs. Onofaro, Mrs.
Windle, and Mrs. Massarro — as well
as all the other staff who helped!
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And.. THE KINDERGARTEN SPECTACULAR!!! IT WAS - - - SPECTACULAR!!

Over 75 percent of our families participated in this event, specifically for our Kindergarten
families. Families experienced the Art, Music, Physical Education, Technology, and Library
components of the school. Our kids enjoy these parts of the curriculum on a weekly basis. It is a
great part of a well-rounded education.

Nice work - Mrs. Smullin, Mr. Davis, Miss. Vinci, Mrs. Noonan, and Mrs. Srybny

Math News...from your math interventionists.

Happy Spring! We are still working hard in math mastering our math facts. Due to the MCAS testing schedule, we will need to postpone the
Math Facts Challenge from mid-April to a later date. We will let you know once the dates are chosen. Until then, please continue to practice
math facts with your children. Thank you!

ST Math / I-Ready Challenge is here — March 27th to May 12th. Students earn “rain drops.” Prizes are based on class goals for puzzles,
lessons, and minutes.

Spring is herel!!
Students will be outside more often during recess (unless we have rain) and in the field when it is dry - this is

great.
As a reminder, Golden Hill provides recess items for play - basketballs, kickballs, etc... - students do not need to,

and should not, bring in their own.

Coats and jackets make sense during this time of year, mornings are chilly. As the day warms, teachers may allow
students to leave their coats/jackets in the room.




